ciﬂofslater@huxcomm.net

“rom: Melodie Terhaar <publichouse421@gmail.com>
sent: Friday, December 6, 2024 10:57 AM

To: Jenn Davies

Subject: City Counsel Agenda Request

Hello Jennifer!

For this Monday's city council meeting, can you please add the item of Public House 421 either being reimbursed or
"forgiven" for the amount of the facade grant that we did not receive nor were we told about before we started the
build out project for Public House 421. We had brick tuck work done and our awning also falls under the approved
renovations. Maybe there was other things that we did for improvements that would fall under the facade grant
stipulations, we would be interested in looking into that. You do already have the receipts for all of the work that

was performed and paid for by us with the interest free loan we received from the City of Slater. We understand that
Town & Country was also not informed about the facade grant before they started their facade project this last summer
and they were granted forgiveness. We are requesting the same to be done for us at Public House 421 and we'd like to
discuss this with our city council on Monday night. Thank you!

Melodie Terhaar
515-370-2214
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